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O/o APCCF & Nodal Officer, 
F(C) Act & CEO, CAMPA 
Forest Headquarters, 
Vazhuthacaud 
Thiruvananthapuram – 14 
Ph: 0471 – 2529243, 2529325 
E-mail : apccfstatecampa@gmail.com 

No : FC1-3740/2022  Date : 13.04.2023 

 

From 

 The AdditionalPrincipal Chief Conservator of Forests, 

Nodal Officer, F(C) Act & CEO CAMPA 

Forest Headquarters, Vazhuthacaud 

Thiruvananthapuram. 

To 

The Principal Secretary, 

Forest and Wildlife  

Sir, 

Sub:- Processing for the stage II clearance of Diversion of 0.7922 ha of 
forest land for upgradation of existing 66 KV Kalappetty Nenmara 
line to 110 KV DC line in favour of the Assistant Engineer-II, Kerala 
State Electricity Board Ltd (KSEBL), Substation Sub Division, 

Palakkad Medical College - Regarding 

 
Ref:- Stage I Clearance Letter F. No. 4-KLB1438/2023-BAN/24, Dated 

15-03-2023 of Government of India, Ministry of Environment & 
Climate Change. 

 
  Kind attention is invited to subject and reference cited above. The 

proposal for the Diversion of 0.7922 ha of forest land for upgradation of existing 66 

KV Kalappetty Nenmara line to 110 KV DC line in favour of the Assistant Engineer-

II, Kerala State Electricity Board Ltd (KSEBL), Substation Sub Division, Palakkad 

Medical College was given stage I clearance by Government of India vide 

reference cited. The user agency has compiled with stipulated conditions. The 

compliance report has been uploaded by the user agency (copy annexed) 

which has verified and found in order by Divisional Forest Officer, Nenmara. 

 

 The proposal may be considered and onward submission to 

Government of India for stage II clearance at the earliest. 

 

         Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

AdditionalPrincipal Chief Conservator of Forests, 

Nodal Officer, F(C) Act & CEO CAMPA 

mailto:apccfstatecampa@gmail.com





















